
GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 
DCS6464 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
Date: February 23, 2023 
  
Subject: REVISION: N222393410-01 – Safety Recall 
 Half Shaft Separation from Transmission 
 Customer Letter Added  
  
Models: 2023 Cadillac XT5 
 2023 GMC Acadia 
  
To: All General Motors Dealers  
 

Bulletin N222393410-01 has been revised to include a copy of the customer 
notification letter.  Please discard all previous copies of bulletin N222393410-01.    
 
Customer Letter Mailing 
The customer letter mailing was completed on February 17, 2023. 
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